
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

May 3, 2023 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

   

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

The County of Albany has been awarded $100,000 by the Capital District Planning Commission 

as part of their 023-2024 Unified Planning Work Program for the Broadway Flood Resilient 

Multi-Modal Corridor Study. The project concept was identified during the development of the 

Albany County Climate Resiliency Plan and will identify and evaluate conceptual design 

alternatives that improve multi-modal transportation facilities and connectivity, increase the 

urban forest, and integrate green infrastructure and climate resiliency along the length of the 

Broadway/Route 32 corridor from Albany to Watervliet. The study will complement several 

ongoing planning efforts including upcoming studies focused on 787 and the Troy Menands 

Bridge. The County committed to provide a $10,000 cash match and CDTC will provide an 

additional $30,000 in technical assistance. Executing the attached MOU is the first step necessary 

to advance this project. 

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

 
 

cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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